613 East Broadway, Suite 200
Glendale, California 91206-4391
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October 8, 2010

Doug Failing

Executive Director, Highway Programs
One Gateway Plaza

Mail Stop 99-25-1

Los Angeles, CA 90012-2952

Dear Mr. Failing:

The purpose of this letter is to reiterate the position of the City of Glendale vis-a-vis the
SR710 gap closure project. The City of Glendale remains consistent with Resolution No.
09-111 as approved by the Glendale City Council on July 28, 2009, which addresses the
tunnel feasibility specifically and the general subject of “gap closure” alternatives for the
SR 710 freeway from I-10 to SR 134/I-210. On behalf of my colleagues and the citizens
of Glendale I want to reiterate our opposition to the SR 710 tunnel alternative or any “gap
closure” alternative that has or could be developed. I would like to express our
opposition as well to the continued effort and expenditure of tax payer monies in
exploring, studying or developing any type of “gap closure” project. We do not believe
that any type of “gap closure” alternative is in the best interest of the City or the region.
We would like to express our belief and desire to instead look at other alternatives to
addressing the concerns of mobility, congestion and the movement of freight from our
ports. These alternatives would include the expansion of mass transit systems, upgrades
and improvements to existing infrastructure and limiting the long distance movement of

cargo/freight from our ports to only rail.

Again, the position of the City of Glendale is clear in this matter and we remain opposed

to any other gap closure alternatives.
Sincerely,

e

Ara Najarian
Mayor
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